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 Strike Action by ETFO 
  
 
To:  Presidents and All Members 
 
From: Paul Elliott, President 
   
 

For Immediate Action 
 
 
ETFO has announced that beginning Monday, May 11 their members will be participating in 
some form of job action.  
 
Many of our members work along aside ETFO members, including support staff in elementary 
schools and teachers working in K-12 and 7-12 schools. It is important that OSSTF/FEESO 
members be supportive of their ETFO colleagues in regards to their action. 
 
In the event that management/supervisors/principals instruct OSSTF/FEESO members to do 
the work of any ETFO employee, they should respond stating that it is not their job to do what 
was ordered. They should also inform their local federation representative immediately of any 
attempt by management to assign them the work of an ETFO employee. 
 
OSSTF/FEESO stands in solidarity with ETFO and will respect their upcoming job action.  
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